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Telephone: 01376 322650       
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Week ending 18th December 2020 

If I looked back on the newsletters from the year, I think that many of them would 

be starting in the same way as this weeks…. What a week!!  Our last week of the 

year and we finish the term proud of Bocking School.  No-one would have        

predicted what we were going to face this year but with the support and team-

work, we got through.  It would not have been possible without your support and            

understanding of the ever changing situation.  The children at Bocking have also 

demonstrated how remarkable and resilient they can be.  They are a credit to our 

school, and you. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to every member 

of staff, who have demonstrated energy, dedication and commitment throughout 

the year.  

I know that Christmas may be celebrated in a different way to usual for many of us 

this year, but on behalf of the staff and Governors at Bocking I wish you and your 

families a peaceful, restful and healthy Christmas.  We look forward to seeing you 

in 2021. 

We look forward to seeing the children 

again on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

The children will be remote learning on 

Monday 4th January 2021.  

Thank you for your kind donations to    

Children in Need and Save the Children in  

 total we raised £367!  

Goodbye and Good Luck 

Today we say goodbye to Mrs Adcock and Mrs Reed.  They have both worked at Bocking 

for a number of years and we will miss them.  We wish Mrs Reed good luck as she begins 

a new role in another school and Mrs Adcock some relaxation as she 

spends some time with her family.  

We also say goodbye to Mr Berry as he takes up a new role, closer to 

home.  

We thank them all for their dedication, hard work and commitment to our 

school.  

The Menu for Tuesday 5th January will start on Week 1  

BBQ Chicken or Quorn Chicken , Served with Rice and Peas and Fresh Fruit in Bowls for 

Dessert. 

The full menu will be sent out on Monday 4th January. 


